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The National Cyber Security Centre has issued guidance on the recent ransomware attack.

Our advice to firms is to review this and take appropriate action.

If your firm has been subject to an attack please visit Action Fraud or contact them on 0300 123 2040 and let your
regulator(s) know through your usual route.
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